
 
 
 
Access to Public Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:  18 March 2021 

Date of response:     20 April 2021 

Access to Public Information request regarding biodiesel duty 

 

Request: 

Can you provide the amount of biodiesel (by volume, litres), that has been subject to duty 

relief from 1 January 2021 to date. 

This information is being requested under the Code of Practise for Access to Public 

Information 

 
 
Response provided by the Policy & Resources Committee:  

Because of the small number of businesses involved in the sale of this type of fuel, this 

information has the potential to be commercially sensitive and therefore Exception 2.13 

Third Party’s Commercial Confidences’ of the Code of Practice for Access to Public 

Information is applied. 

 


